
Thank you for your interest in joining Honor 37 NY Division for the 2026 Road to Hope. We are 
the newest division with Law Enforcement United. As such, we welcome new / returning 
members from all divisions. However, we want to make you aware of a few items. 
 
NY ride begins on May 9th. If you require hotel accommodations prior to the ride, we will notify 
you in advance of the hotel selected.  Members will be required to pay for this hotel out of 
pocket and not from donations raised for the Road to Hope. We select a hotel in close proximity 
to our starting location. Although we do our best to keep the cost reasonable, we are subjected 
to NYC hotel prices. 
 
Additionally there are multiple airports which service the NYC metropolitan area.  We do not 
provide transportation from airports to the hotel. We are still building our membership and just 
do not have the resources to handle this at this time. 
 
There is NO PARKING for truck trailer combinations in and around lower Manhattan. We are not 
accepting any agency’s trailers / vehicles without prior authorization. Parking is extremely limited 
on our route. We only provide parking for essential authorized vehicles, no exceptions will be 
made. 
 
Also, we are only in NY for approximately one mile before entering NJ. 
 
Finally we are structuring our growth to keep logistics safe and manageable. Please do not be 
upset if we close applications quickly. We want to afford returning members the opportunity to 
join other divisions prior to the opening of the new membership application process. 


